


Expenditures to Date

Current expenditures total approximately $265,000 and pending expenditures for
the month of August total approximately $129,000. This also includes $30,000 for expenses
incurred by transaction counsel that will be paid after the City Attorney’s Office executes this
contract. Current and pending expenditures through August total approximately $394,000.

Additional expenditures of approximately $176,000 are necessary to complete
the parking study, develop final valuations for the structures and prepare a final staff report.
We anticipate additional expenditures of $146,000 to complete the parking study. We
anticipate additional expenditures of $30,000 by SBS to complete the valuations of the parking
structures and provide advisory assistance with the preparation of the final staff report.

Remaining
Billed Pending Work Total Consultant
- 30,000 - 30,000 DLA Piper — Transaction Counsel
169,997 93,640 146,363 410,000 Desman — Parking
94,758 5,000 30,000 129,758 SBS - Financial Advisor

$264,755 $128640 $ 176,363 3 569,758
Next Steps

The working group expects to submit a staff report within the next 90 days with
the final parking study, an analysis of the results and a discussion of options for consideration
by Council. However, the authorized funding of $500,000 is insufficient to cover the cost of the
additional work required to reach this point. Additional funding in the amount of $70,000 is
recommended to complete the assessment phase of this project.

In the event that the Mayor and Council desire an Operations and Maintenance
manual prepared by Desman to assess best practices for structure management as a useful
tool independent of a potential concession, additional charges of approximately $60,000 would
be incurred, for a total additional funding need of $130,000. The amount identified below in
Recommendation No. 1 should be changed from $70,000 to $130,000 if the Mayor and
Council decide to pursue this option.

RECOMMENDATIONS
That the City Council, subject to approval of the Mayor:

1. Transfer appropriations of $70,000 from the Unappropriated Balance, Fund No. 100/58,
Account No. 0250, Public Private Partnership Parking, to the Reserve Fund and
appropriate therefrom to the Capital Finance Administration Fund No. 100/53, General
Administration Account No. 0170, for expenditures related to the engagement of
consultants and subcontractors needed to evaluate the public-private partnership
transaction;
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2. Authorize the City Administrative Officer to make technical adjustments as necessary to
implement the intent of the Mayor and Council actions.

FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT

There is no impact to the General Fund as a result of these recommendations. Funding
to evaluate a potential public private partnership with respect to the City’s parking assets was
included in the Unappropriated Balance of the 2009-10 Adopted Budget. The Adopted Budget
provides a total of $3 million for this purpose from funds originating from the Special Parking
Revenue Fund. The recommendations contained in this report are consistent with the City's
Financial Policies in that funding was provided as part of the Adopted Budget.
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